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Summary 

This bill appropriates $315.5 million from the trunk highway fund in fiscal year 2023 to the 
Minnesota Department of Transportation for state road construction work on the trunk 
highway system. The funds are for purposes of the federal Infrastructure Investment and Jobs 
Act (IIJA) and are made available until fiscal year 2025. This amount reflects federal funds 
currently accessible under the IIJA for the state’s roads. 
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